
 
 

Connect with fellow attendees through the meeting hub 
 

The meeting hub is an attendee to attendee 
networking hub where you can search for and 
connect with other attendees. Once your 
connection request has been accepted, you can 
send messages, have video chats, schedule a 
meeting and exchange contact details. It is a great 
way to look for your colleagues or to make some 
new connections. 

 

The meeting hub will be open on Monday 7 
December from 9am to 5pm, so you can schedule 
one-on-one meetings before, during or after the 
main program. We encourage you to stop in at the 
meeting hub regularly to see if you have any new 
connection requests. 
 
Simply scroll through the list of attendees, search 
for a specific person in the filter box or using the 
Advanced Search, look for attendees with the same 
areas of interest. If you filled out a meeting hub 
profile you can search based upon these questions. 

 

 
In the middle of your screen you will see all 
connections you have requested and those who 
you have connected with at the top. Now you can 
chat, hold instant meetings or schedule a meeting 
for later in the day. 
 
Please note: Anyone who selected 'I do not want 
to be visible in the meeting hub' during the 
registration process, will not appear in this list.  

 

 


